
To:

Date: 8/16/2021 08:46:19

steven.c.hackett@intel.com

Message:

This is to notify that this application TC131475 granted on 02/26/2021 is approaching the short-term confidentiality
release date of 08/24/2021.  If no action is taken, any files marked as short-term confidential will automatically become
viewable on the FCC website.

Subject: Short-Term Confidentiality Release Notification, Form 731 Confirmation Number: TC131475 FCC ID:
PD9AX211D2


